
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

28th September 2022 
CD/jmc 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are writing to you as a parent or carer of a student who is currently in year 10 or year 
11 and working towards obtaining their GCSEs. This letter is to highlight the additional 
revision sessions that are available to our students afterschool, specifically in maths, 
English and science. Please see below a copy of the intervention timetable for students in 
years 10 and 11 for these subjects: 

These sessions will be run by our core subject teachers and will be focused on topics that 
students find particularly challenging within the subject area to aid their revision. Each 
session will run from 3.30pm-4.30pm and will take place in the rooms relevant to the 
subject being run on that evening. These sessions will begin from the week beginning the 
12th of September and will run throughout the academic year. 
 
The students will be provided with this information directly in lessons and during their tutor 
time, however we urge you to encourage the attendance of these sessions as early and 
frequently as possible to ensure they achieve the desired and deserved result. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr C Dmytruk 
Assistant Headteacher  


